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Molina Match Announcement Letter

Molina Healthcare of Utah (Molina) is contracting with American Specialty Health Group, Inc. (ASH)
to provide quality chiropractic benefit services for Molina Medicare members in Utah. ASH will be
responsible for the administration of chiropractic benefits for Molina Medicare Complete Care and
Molina Medicare Choice Care members effective January 1, 2020.

What this means to you

Because ASH will be responsible for contracting with practitioners of chiropractic services for Molina
Medicare benefit plans, you will need to be contracted with ASH in order to be considered an in-
network practitioner for Molina Medicare members. While you will remain directly contract with
Molina for other lines of business, for Medicare Members claims will need to be submitted to and
paid by ASH. Please note, this change only impacts your participation with Molina Medicare.

Advantages of contracting with ASH
e  Continuity of care for any current Molina members
e Increase your patient base
e Access to ASHLink, an online portal to conduct participating practitioner transactions
e There are no fees to join ASH, and you are eligible for additional incentive reimbursement
e 100% peer-to-peer evaluation and review by licensed health care professionals
e You will be a part of one of the nation’s largest specialty health care groups

Contracting with ASH

If you are not contracted with ASH, you will soon be receiving a packet from ASH which includes
credentialing documents. To be considered a participating practitioner for Molina Medicare
members, you will need to submit the completed credentialing documents to ASH by December 13,
2019 so you can become eligible upon the January 1, 2020 effective date with ASH to treat Molina
Medicare members on an in-network basis. If ASH does not receive the completed credentialing
documents you will be considered out-of-network beginning January 1, 2020 for Molina Medicare
members.

For questions about Molina or ASH, call ASH at 1-888-511-2743, option 1.
Thank you, we look forward to continuing working with you.

Sincerely,

Scott Musch
Vice President, Provider Network





